
Your child can buy a Christmas gift(s), for their chosen grown-up(s),
at our Christmas pop-up shop which is open, for one day, on

 MONDAY 18 DECEMBER.
At ‘Elfridges’ they can choose their gift(s), and bring them home

wrapped, labelled and ready to place under the tree.

 ‘Ticket(s)' are on sale until  
FRIDAY 15 DECEMBER at 9PM.

During the 18th December your child will be collected from their 
class and brought to our 'shop' to choose their gift(s) from the

selection displayed. Your child will then bring the present(s) back to
their classroom, to take home at the end of that school day.

£3.00 per gift
PLEASE ENSURE YOUR PURCHASE QUANTITY IS

THE SAME AS THE NUMBER OF GIFT RECIPIENTS LISTED!

Registered Charity No. 1024505

'Elfridges'

WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ACCEPT LATE REQUESTS 
TO ENSURE SUFFICIENT GIFTS ARE AVAILABLE.

www.pta-events.co.uk/psa-parkwoodprimary/?event=event&eventId=73757

PURCHASE FROM THE WEBLINK or QR CODE BELOW:

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/psa-parkwoodprimary/?event=event&eventId=73757

